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Carbon dioxide pipelines that gather waste from other states and transport it to ND for storage 
should not receive the same tax benefits as in-state companies.   

Why should the ND taxpayers be responsible for paying their tax liability?  For 10 years, the State is 
required to reimburse the counties (with our money).  No private, out-of-state companies in the 
business of transporting waste and using our state as a dumping ground, should benefit from tax 
exemptions.   

We ask for a DO PASS on SB 2320. 

 

 

 


